College of Education
The Evaluation Center



WESTERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY

May 6, 1991

Dear Parent:

The Evaluation Center at Western Michigan University is conducting a survey about the quality of life in Calhoun County. The survey will involve a questionnaire to be completed by parents of kindergartners. You have been selected randomly to participate in the survey.

The enclosed sheet explains more about the survey and what will be involved for you. All of the information from the survey will be confidential and your name will not be associated with any responses. We want you to participate, so please read the enclosed sheet carefully and return the sign-up card as soon as possible. In addition to providing useful information for your community, you should find participating in the survey to be an interesting experience.

Sincerely,

John R. Seita

Research Associate

Brad King's Boss,

Called may 15, 1991

Since the Survey?

Since the Survey?

1) im ma, sherger

Through the Kellogy Foundation

3 Tit, exchange a Calhorn County is one knew